
 
CITY OF GRANDVIEW 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SHORELINE MASTER PROGRAM PERIODIC UPDATE  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of Grandview, 
Washington, will conduct a public hearing on WEDNESDAY, June 9, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., 
to receive comments on the City of Grandview’s Shoreline Master Program Periodic 
Update.  The draft updates are available for review on the City’s website at 
www.grandview.wa.us. 
 
Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://zoom.us/j/99754175060?pwd=c0huS3psNGJmWkRHZ0ZveW9MZllmZz09  
Meeting ID: 997 5417 5060  
Passcode: 474275  
 
To join via phone:  +1 253 215 8782 US  
Meeting ID: 997 5417 5060  
Passcode: 474275  
 
Written comments may also be submitted to anitap@grandview.wa.us or mailed to City 
of Grandview, Attn:  City Clerk, 207 West Second Street, Grandview, WA  98930 and 
must be received by Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC, City Clerk 
 
Publish:   Grandview Herald – May 19, 2021 & May 26, 2021 
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